
WGA   Fifth   Grade   Families,  
 
While   this   school   year   is   starting   out   a   little   different,   please   rest   assured   that   we   have   your  
child’s   safety   and   well-being   at   the   very   foundation   of   everything   we   do.   
 
Please   see   each   section   below   and   complete   the   requested   items.   We   look   forward   to   seeing  
you   all   soon!  
 
Follow   this   link   to   check   out   our   grade   level   website   to   get   more   information   specifically   about  
WGA   Fifth   Grade:   

WGA   Fifth   Grade   Website  
 
Schedule   (Edited   10/6/2020)  

Arrival   -   9:30   Spark:   Students   begin   independent   work   that   ties   into   the   day.   

9:30   -   10:30   Content   

10:30   -   10:45   Outside   for   snack   recess   (students   have   the   opportunity   to   social   distance  
and   take   a   mask   break)  

10:45-12:10   Content  

12:10   -   12:30   Outside   for   lunch   recess   (students   have   the   opportunity   to   social   distance  
and   take   a   mask   break)  

12:30   -   12:50   Lunch  

12:50   -   1:30   Read   Aloud   or   Independent   Reading   (students   may   have   the   opportunity   to  
social   distance   outside   and   take   a   mask   break)  

1:30   -   2:10    Specials  

2:10   -   3:10   Content  

 
Supply   List  
Please   follow   the   link   below   to   see   our   supply   list.   The   list   is   posted   on   our   website   for   you   to  
access   at   any   time.   

Supply   List  
 
Parent   and   Student   Surveys  
Please   follow   the   links   below   to   complete   the   Parent   and   Student   Surveys.   
 

Student   Survey   Link  
 

https://www.cusd80.com/domain/11320
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1WmTFK6A8ydw-2LupF_8lStIX6FCI8UWvxn6-6RmOwAg/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe0O5YPPyRcct5TiY3UzqumpWfklaxDSxk15sLcAXvioonKFQ/viewform?usp=pp_url


Parent   Survey   Link  
 
Communication   
Follow   the   directions   below   to   sign   up   with   Bloomz.   We   will   use   Bloomz   as   our   main   form   of  
communication.   We   also   encourage   students   to   message   us   on   Bloomz   if   they   need   something.  
You   can   always   email   us,   but   you   will   probably   get   a   faster   response   if   you   message   us  
through   Bloomz.   Email   would   be   the   next   best   thing...remember   to   include   both   of   us   on   your  
emails.   
 
Once   you   have   read   this   letter   please   contact   us   with   questions!  
 

 
 
Thank   you   so   much   for   taking   the   time   to   complete   the   surveys   and   sign   up   for   our   Bloomz  
communication   group.   All   of   this   will   help   make   this   year   start   smoothly   for   all   of   us.  
 
Your   Fifth   Grade   Teachers,   
Albert   Notley    and    Pamela   Durham  
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